Burlingame Historical Preservation Society



Burlingame Schuyler Museum

117 S. Dacotah P. O. Box 74 Burlingame, KS 66413

Phone: 785-654-3170

Email: museum@burlingamemuseum.com

www.burlingamemuseum.com

The Burlingame Historical Preservation Society was founded in 2001. It is an all volunteer organization with no paid positions funded by donations, bequests, memorials, memberships, and fundraisers. No tax monies are allocated to the organization.

Following the yearly inspection by the state Fire Marshal we were notified that our boiler did not pass the inspection. The company that has maintained our boiler and performed our repairs for us over these years was called. After their examination, we were informed our boiler could not be repaired and we would need a new boiler.

The boiler has been in service for 31 years, as it was installed in 1991.

The cost for a new boiler will be \$90,000.

We hope the community and our friends will rally around to help us raise this money. We invite individuals who are community-minded and proud of the history of Burlingame and the surrounding area to demonstrate your generosity and willingness to give of yourself and your means.

Potential sources for funding may be found at our respective workplaces. We would encourage you to explore whether your employer may provide matching funds for donations made to the museum and/or grants for non-profit entities.

We hope you will consider making a donation, as the Burlingame Historical Preservation Society is a 501(c)(3) organization, so all contributions are tax deductible. Please consider helping us in our Boiler campaign. All donations will be appreciated.

With your contribution you make an important investment in Burlingame's future, ensuring that the history, heritage and culture will be preserved and shared with generations to come.

Thank you for your consideration and support.